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Hiring Manager

Dear Hiring Manager,

I am writing to express my interest in any Software Developer positions at your esteemed organization,
as advertised. With a Master’s of Computer Science specializing in AI from Western University and
extensive experience in software development, particularly in Python, Angular.js, AWS, and MySQL, I am
excited about the opportunity to contribute to your company’s innovative projects and dynamic team.

During my professional experience I honed my skills in writing, modifying, integrating, and testing
software code. These roles have provided me with a strong foundation in Python, Java, Angular, SQL and
event-based web development, aligning closely with the qualifications sought for this position.
Furthermore, my involvement in developing scalable solutions and proactive approach to
problem-solving and quality testing ensure that I can deliver high-quality software products that meet
both functional requirements and engineering specifications.My experience aligns well with the
qualifications, especially my proficiency in creating maintainable, testable, and performant software.In
addition, I led a project team and showed good leadership qualities by completing the task successfully
and following SDLC guidelines.

Collaboration is key in my work approach. I have effectively worked alongside designers, product
managers, and fellow developers, contributing to team sprints and project planning. My ability to
communicate ideas clearly and learn from peers has been instrumental in driving project success.

I'm thrilled to have the chance to work with a group that prioritizes relationships and fosters an
environment that is both encouraging and flexible for both professional and personal development—my
technological knowledge, life experiences, and principles exceptionally fit the company's goal and
culture. I do not doubt that the company's principles and objectives will be well-aligned with my
enthusiasm for developing creative solutions and I am confident that my background and skills align well
with the responsibilities of the role, and I am keen to further discuss how I can contribute to the
important work being done at your company.

Thank you for considering my application. I look forward to the opportunity to discuss my application in
more detail during an interview.

Sincerely,

Hitanshu Shah

mailto:hitanshuatharva@gmail.com
https://www.linkedin.com/in/hitanshu-shah/
https://www.hitanshushah.com

